
 
23 December 2008 

 
Dear Colleagues, Students and Alumni,  
 

Campus Master Planning: Stage 2 Stakeholder Engagement Report 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Consultant’s Stage 2 Stakeholder Engagement 
Report is now ready for viewing. The report is released in English. The full report and 
the Chinese translation of the following sections of it are available on the website of 
CMP (http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/en/):  
 

1. Executive Summary 
2. Conclusions in the Key Findings Section 
3. Way Forward  

 
The Consultant will launch stage 3 Stakeholder Engagement activities in late January 
2009; the details will be announced in the CMP website soon.  
 
We look forward to your active participation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ching Pak-chung  Essy Baniassad 
Co-Chairman  Co-Chairman 
The Steering Committee on Campus 
Master Planning 
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